
Comments on the Comprehensive Plan from the Council Web Site

Upated April 1, 2016

Mr. Donald Kupillas 9

Hello,  Unfortunately I am unable to attend the meeting in person. I would like to propose that the council 

focuses on resolving the traffic congestion on Issaquah-Hobart Road. I have attended meetings with 

Issaquah's traffic task force, however they did not address I-H Road as it is in Unincorporated King County. 

The idea that was proposed was to add a 3rd lane that is interchangeable between Northbound and 

Southbound directions. In the mornings, the additional lane can lessen the Northbound congestion. In the 

afternoon / evenings the additional lane can lessen the Southbound congestion. Having the 3rd lane 

between Cedar Grove Road and 2nd Ave. SE in Issaquah would alleviate the majority of the traffic issues.    

Thanks for your consideration.    Don Kupillas 
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